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NEWSLETTER December 2015
  
Flame Art Memorial Beads would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy 
NewYear.

It has been a busy 2015 for me, exhibiting at the Celebrants Association  of New Zealands'
Conference in Blenheim in May, and at the FDANZ's Annual Conference in Auckland in 
September. 

My Facebook page is well viewed and shows much of my current work.

In addition, I exhibited at the SANDS conference in Wellington where my Memorial Glass 
items were well received. To that end,  I have developed a few new items in particular for 
stillborn or early infant death and these are typically in the form of teddy bear ornaments 
approx 8cm high.

  
I also make other animal ornaments for those not wishing to wear Memorial Jewellery.... ie:
Kiwis, Elephants, Dolphins etc. and these are ordered as a 'special request' on my order
form. 

I am currently experimenting with using sand in my Memorial Bead designs and results so
far are encouraging. It means that for those who have scattered ashes at a beach, or have
other memories such as engagements or weddings, they can get a small amount of beach
sand encased as a keepsake.

I am moving from Picton over the Xmas season to start a new life and studio in the Nelson
area.

The printable order form on my website has my new contact details  although my cell
phone number remains as 0273608153.

Kind Regards, and thankyou for your support during 2015.
Emily Lake
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